
  
   

 

28 November 2019 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Year 8 Survival Night May 2020 

 

As part of the development plan for Outdoor activities at Bishop’s I am delighted to be able to offer 

you a new opportunity for Year 8. Working in conjunction with Paul Webb and his team at H5 

Adventure we have designed a ‘survival night’ followed by a day of team based outdoor activities 

such as bridge and raft building.  

 

The activity will be based at The Lake in Royal Wootton Bassett (www.h5adventure.com/for more 

details) and will comprise of building a shelter in which to spend the night, cooking their tea on an 

open fire – developing from the skills introduced at the Year 7 Great Yews camp – then working 

through their activities the following day before returning to school close to the normal timetabled 

end of school day. 

 

All food (dinner, breakfast and lunch) is included, along with the relevant equipment and 

instruction. The only equipment the boys would need to provide would be suitable clothing, a 

sleeping bag, pillow and roll mat and a bowl and cutlery. 

 

I aim to price the trip below £100 but there will be variation based on numbers and associated 

logistical costs which I will confirm once I have a clear indication of interest. 

 

If your son would like to take up a place on this trip please register your intentions via Insight, 

instructions below: 

 

Registration via Insight will be taken to mean you wish to take up a place on the trip. Please visit 

your Insight account and click on Expression of Interest/Trip Reservations, this will open our event 

booking screen.  Please then select the event you wish to apply for and simply click on the next 

available seat and your interest will be logged on our system. There is no payment required at 

this stage. In the event that the trip is oversubscribed, names will be selected at random.  If your 

son is selected payment details will be sent to you. 

 

Deadline for registration: Sunday 8 December 2019 

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on 

the school website.   

https://www.h5adventure.com/


  
   

 

Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any medical 

conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip.  Please contact 

Sarah Hayward sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk if you need to update this information.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr J M Oldham 

PE Department 
 

mailto:sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk

